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5th of October 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our Board of Management has ratified a number of school policies which are 
available to view on our school website at http://robertstownns.ie/ 
 

• Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment 
• First Aid Policy 
• School Admissions Policy 
• Data Protection Policy 
• Health and Safety Policy 

 
Please note that school admissions applications can only be submitted in January for 
pupils applying to start in Junior Infants next September. This is a nationwide 
change which is applicable to all schools. Application forms will be available on 
return to school after Christmas.  
 

Child Safeguarding Notice: The Board of Management has appointed Marion 
Sherlock as Designated Liaison Person (DLP) and William O’Donoghue as Deputy 
Designated Liaison Person (DDLP) for this school year.  

First Class have been busy learning about life under the sea and making some 
fantastic sea-life creations - “Watch Out For The Shark”! Please see below the 
beautiful photograph. 
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All pupils are reminded to bring a clean hand cloth in a sealed bag to school each 
day.  

As the weather gets cooler, children may need to wear an additional layer to school. 
We must keep windows open in classrooms for ventilation purposes. Heat is on in 
the school but some children may still need to wear extra clothes.  

Please find attached a community notice from a parent in our school.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Marion Sherlock 
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